

Name:

Class: Date:

WORKSHEET

Unit 1: Talking about people – 2

I. Read and choose the correct answer. There is one example.

0. My father a teacher. He works in a hospital.
A. is **(B) isn't** C. are D. aren't
1. I rock music but my brothers don't like it.
A. like B. likes C. don't like D. doesn't like
2. Workers always helmets for safety reasons.
A. wears B. wear C. don't wear D. doesn't wear
3. My classmates lazy. They always do their homework.
A. are B. is C. aren't D. isn't
4. My grandfather fishing very often.
A. goes B. go C. don't go D. is
5. Ms. Thuy waters the trees a week.
A. one B. two C. twice times D. once
6. I really love making models and my brother it, too.
A. love B. loves C. don't love D. doesn't love

II. Read the conversation and choose the best answer. Write a letter (A-H) for each answer:

Katy is going to go with her aunt Ann to her office today. Katy is asking Ann some questions about her work. What does Emma say?

Rob: *It's time to go to your office?*

Juan: 0.....**E**.....

Rob: *Do you always walk to work?*

Juan: 1.....

Rob: *How many people work there?*

Juan: 2.....

Rob: *Where do you have your lunch?*

Juan: 3.....

Rob: *Can I play on the computer in your office?*

Juan: 4.....

Rob: *What time do you come home?*

Juan: 5.....

A. Sometimes I sit at my desk and sometimes I go out.

B. Yes, everyone did this time.

C. OK, but only when I am in a meeting.

D. No, there aren't many cafés near the office.

E. Yes, it is. I don't want to be late.

F. Usually when I've finished everything that I've got to do.

G. I take the bus if it's raining.

H. Only a few. It's a small business.

III. Read the text and choose the best answer. There is one example.

Kate is twenty-eight. She works as a scientist. She generally gets up at quarter to six because she starts work at half past seven. Her workplace is quite far from her home. That's why she can sometimes watch late night films. She has little free time. When she has enough time, she plays the guitar. But unfortunately, it rarely happens. She is a health minded woman. She eats an apple a day because she thinks an apple a day keeps the doctor away. She lives alone. She wants to have a kitten in case she can stay at home. Her dream is to have a big family in ten years.

Travis is a writer. He is fifty-five. His daily routine depends on inspiration. But it is a routine that he cleans his teeth every morning. He starts writing when he has a good idea. It frequently comes up. He can't go out because he has to work at home. His friends understand this because Travis is a friendly man indeed. He is a successful writer. He has lots of bestsellers. He writes a book every year. He has two daughters who are married and live near Travis' house. Travis can meet them and their family when he wants because their relationship is good. He has two grandsons, Jim and Patrick. He is very proud of them.

Betty is a waitress. She is thirty-four. From Monday to Friday, she serves drinks, but on weekends she doesn't like working. She has to work a lot, but it is important for her to have enough free time to relax. She has quite tiring weekdays. She has breakfast at half past six every day. She works from eight a.m. to five p.m. After work she prepares dinner for her family. They have dinner at seven o'clock. Once a month she goes to the hairdressers, and has her hair cut. She has to travel by train in some cases, once or twice a year when she visits her aunt in the capital.

Example: Who is a writer?

A. Kate

(B.) Travis

C. Betty

1. Who plays the guitar in free time?

A. Kate

B. Travis

C. Betty

2. Who travels by train to visit his /her aunt?

A. Kate

B. Travis

C. Betty

3. Who has two daughters and two grandsons?

A. Kate

B. Travis

C. Betty

4. Who goes to the hairdresser's once a month?

A. Kate

B. Travis

C. Betty

5. Who dreams of having a big family?

A. Kate

B. Travis

C. Betty